D)

NORTHERN AREAS
COUNCIL

Gladstone Playground Renewal

To ensure our playgrounds continue to meet community needs, feedback is invited on the
replacement of the Gladstone Playground (Gladstone Street). We have 3 options for playground
equipment which incorporates a range of features for safe, educational play. These options all
consider accessibility and offer some specific accessible equipment. (Particularly option 1). View
copies of each design via our website at, https://www.nacouncil.sa.gov.au/latest-news/gladstone-
playground-renewal

Option 1: Forpark
Option 2: Harrington
Option 3: Wallacedale
Provide feedback by completing and returning the form below to Council:
e By email - to admin@nacouncil.sa.gov.au
e By mail - Northern Areas Council, PO Box 120 Jamestown SA 5491
e To one of our three Council Offices (Jamestown, Gladstone or Spalding)

With “Gladstone Playground Consultation” in the subject heading.

All submissions are to be received by 5pm Tuesday 21st May 2024

1. Do you use the Gladstone Playground

Yes

No

Other

2. Of the 3 options, which is your preferred?

Option 1: Forpark

Option 2: Harrington

Option 3: Wallacedale

3. Why is this option your preferred option?

4. Are there any other considerations you would like to mention?
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